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Heads Up 
 

Dear parents 

 
 

We have had another great week in school, despite the biblical weather! 
Class one have been working on being independent whilst Class two have 

been writing informal letters to the Queen. Reception are, as always, 
enjoying exploring and monitoring the tadpoles as they grow. 

 

On Wednesday, we visited St Christopher’s for worship where reception 
and year three children were presented with a bible from the parishioners. 

Everyone was delighted and we hope that the children enjoy reading the 
bible stories with their family. Many thanks to Rev David and the lovely St 

Christopher’s congregation for the gifts. 
 

 

        
 
We have recently updated our communications policy which is on the 

website http://www.pottshrigleycs.co.uk/serve_file/1256962 and is 
attached with this email. We feel that one of the strengths of our school 

community is that we communicate well with each other and we 
appreciate the support we enjoy from our parents. During lockdown, we 

had to adapt to communicate in the best and most convenient way for 
both parties which, with the younger children, involved the use of the  
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online learning journey Tapestry. Now that things are returning to more 

normal routines, we would politely ask that all communications with 
teachers regarding issues, concerns or indeed messages of support or 

positivity, be sent through the office on 
admin@pottshrigley.cheshire.sch.uk . This is to help staff to maintain a 

work/life balance; your children’s safety and happiness is of the utmost 
importance to us and we will always respond but this will only be within 

normal working hours. If you’d like to make an appointment to talk to a 

member of staff please call the school office on 01625 573 260 and a 
convenient time will be agreed.  

 
Don’t forget we have the Bags to School collection next Tuesday. Please 

bring your bin bags in and leave them in the playground on the day. 
 

I hope that you have a great weekend. 
 

Kind regards 
 

Joanne Bromley 
Head Teacher 
 

If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then 

please do not come to school, stay at home and book a test if you 
have coronavirus symptoms. https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19  

 
Diary Dates: 

 
 

 
Monday 24th May   Class 2 Brass Lessons BRING INSTRUMENTS! 

Tuesday 25th May    Bags2School Charity Collection 
 
Thursday 27th May    Class 2 Swimming Lessons – Come in Swimwear 

     & PE Kit      
      Kickstart PE 

After-School Club 
Friday 28th May  Moorland Adventure @ Tegg’s Nose wear non-

uniform bring wellies, waterproofs, 

sunhats 
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